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Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
Welcome back!  We have been really excited to see the children in school today and they 
have already been enthusiastic about our topic this term ‘WW2’.  We have lots of learning 
planned which will be shared with you in your child’s class curriculum booklet (which will be 
sent home next week), as well at our ‘Meet the Teacher’ events next week.  Please ensure 
you check our ‘What’s On’ to ensure you don’t miss out as there will be vital information 
regarding home learning, trips this year etc. 
 
One learning experience we are desperate to achieve is for our children at All Saints to be 
involved in a whole school project making an ‘Anderson Shelter’ in our school grounds.  This 
would be an incredible experience and one that would not only help them visualise their class 
learning but also support them in their home learning project this term.  Of course I am sure 
they will also remember the experience for years to come!  However WE NEED YOUR HELP!  
To enable this to happen we would need generous contributions of resources, like sand bags 
and corrugated metal as well as people who can help us build it alongside the children.  If 
YOU think you can help or provide anything, or know someone who could help us, please get 
in touch with Mrs Regan, Mrs Crumpler, Mrs Beecham or Mrs Barnes by September 15th 
2017.  We will keep you informed whether we can go ahead with this amazing project! 
 
Additionally, if you also know of someone who experienced WW2, leaving home or has 
knowledge of Sherborne and the bombings that happened here, please get in touch as the 
children would love to speak with them!  And so would we.   
 
Looking forward to hopefully having the chance to speak to you all soon.  Thanks in advance 
for all the support you will provide for the benefit of your children and here’s to a fun-filled, 
learning- packed term. 
 
Lisa Regan 
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